
 

Marsh Hill Primary School Motto: Working together to be the best 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope that this newsletter finds you well.  

PTA 

As I mentioned in last week’s newsletter, The Parent and Teacher Association (PTA) will be selling ice -lollies to raise 
money for a summer event at the school. Last week they raised £64.41. I would like to thank all members of the PTA for 
their support and particularly the parents and staff who set up and sold ice-lollies last week: Mrs. Parveen, Ms. Ryan, 
Ms Rashid, Mrs Zia, Mrs Kauser, Mr Mustafa, Miss Campbell, Miss Smith, Miss Rodney and Cathy Lomas. The PTA 
would welcome more parents and carers getting involved. It is a great way to support the school and get to know it 
better. If you are interested then let a member of staff know or just turn up to a meeting in the school hall. The next 
meeting will be held on Friday 21st May at 2.30 pm. 

 

CPG Books 

We have purchased a set of 6 CPG books for every pupil in school from Year 1 to Year 6. We have done this in order to 
assist parents and carers in supporting children at home with their learning. We are giving these books to you free of 
charge as we know that this has been a difficult year for everybody.  

Mrs. Leavey and Mrs. Holmes will be on the key stage 1 playground after school and Mrs. Clover will be on the key 
stage 2 playground after school each school day next week. Please refer to the timetable below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain Sir Tom Moore Challenge 

The school council have met today to discuss ways in which the school can take part in the Captain Sir Tom Moore 
Challenge. The children have been inspired by Captain Sir Tom and by the words of his daughter, Hannah                   
Ingram-Moore who said: 

“We never imagined the amazing response when my father, Captain Sir Tom, completed his walk last 
year. We were delighted to raise so much money for good causes and help spread a message of hope. 
My father received support from far and wide – what made him happiest were the stories of how he had 
inspired others, particularly children and young people. This year we want schools to inspire the next   
generation of Captain Toms. All you need to do is decide on your 100 challenge, give it a go on the day 
and have some fun … we can raise some money for good causes along the way. “ 

We will provide more information and updates on Marsh Hill’s Captain Sir Tom Moore Challenge over the course of 
the summer term. 

School Closure 

Reminder that school is closed on Wednesday 12th May for teacher training day. 

I wish you a happy, peaceful and enjoyable weekend 

Mr J Cusack 

 

 

Head Teacher 

   

                                                                                                                                7th May 2021 

 Mrs. Leavey Mrs. Holmes Ms. Clover 

Monday 2C 1C 3W 

Tuesday 2M 1G 3A 

Thursday 4H 5J 6C 

Friday 4P 5M 6KC 


